From: White, Marlita 
Sent: Friday, July 22, 2016 12:53 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: FW: travel request to Baltimore, MD June 25 - 29

Hello Steve,

I am notifying your office about a “no cost to the city” cross-site meeting in Baltimore MD that I attended for the National Forum for Youth Violence Prevention on June 26th - June 29th. Participating cities are obligated to attend annual site meetings and I travel as a part of the Chicago delegation with the Mayor’s Office. 

During the trip, I was not offered and did not receive any gifts, and my travel expenses were covered by the Department of Justice.

Marlita

Marlita White, Director 

Office of Violence Prevention and Behavioral Health

Chicago Dept. of Public Health

